
LEGAL NOTICE

PUBLIC HEARING
BOARD OF SELECTMEN

Wakefield, MA

Notice is hereby given, under Chapter 138 of the General Laws of the Commonwealth of
Massachusetts, that The Porch has applied for an All Alcohol License to be located at 955
Main Street, Wakefield, Massachusetts.
The licensed premise consists of one customer dining room with table seating, a kitchen,
two bathrooms including one handicapped accessible bathroom, and three entrances/exits,
one in the front and two in the rear, all located on the ground floor of the one-story building
comprising approximately 915 s.f.
Upon the foregoing application, the undersigned will hold a hearing at WCAT Studios, 24
Hemlock Road, Wakefield, Massachusetts at 7:40 P.M. on Monday, April 24, 2017.

Patrick S. Glynn, Chairman
Paul R. DiNocco, Vice Chairman
Brian E. Falvey
Phyllis J. Hull
Anthony Longo
Peter J. May
Ann McGonigle Santos
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